Great Barrington Fire District


Minutes for Prudential Committee Meeting on March 5, 2019
Great Barrington Water Department

17 East Street Great Barrington MA 01230
Board Members and Employees Present:


Walter Atwood



Chairman - Prudential Committee

Robert Hammer (arrived at 4:45)


Member – Prudential Committee

William Foster 



Member – Prudential Committee

William Brinker



Member – Prudential Committee

Pete Marks




Superintendent


Cynthia Ullrich



District Clerk
  The meeting was called to order at 4:37 p.m. by District Chairman, Walter Atwood.
Approval of the Minutes of the meeting of February 19, 2019:

  WB made a motion to accept the minutes from the February 19, 2019 meeting.  WF seconded the motion.  Motion passed with a unanimous vote.
  Superintendents Report:

PM reported he has been busy digging in the street again and keeping up with snow removal.   The Berkshire Hills tank area has been cleaned up of all the downed trees and branches from the last wind storm.  Communications have ensued regarding the development of the old New England Log Homes site (100 Bridge Street).
Financial Report:

  CU submitted warrants 34 & 35.
New Business:
  WF made a motion to reschedule the Prudential Committee meeting on Tuesday, March 19th to Tuesday, March 26th, due to a lack of quorum.  BH seconded the motion.  Motion passed with a unanimous vote.
  The board discussed FY2020 budget appropriations and agreed to have BH and WB meet with the district employees regarding FY2020 wages.  The board will revisit this at the next meeting.
Old Business:
  No old business.

  Walter Atwood adjourned the meeting at 5:30 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

Cynthia J. Ullrich

District Clerk
